
Summary of the Softball Advisory Committee Meeting with Board Action 

  November 13, 2024 

 

1. *Recommends: Changing from the Rawlings FPRYL ball to the Rawlings Dream Seam softball. 

With this change becoming effective during the fall 25-26 softball season.  

 

2. The MSHSAA Board approved the change from the Rawlings FPRYL softball to the Rawlings 

PX2RYL Polyurethane softball for the 2025-26 school year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Denied 

**Tabled for further study 

*** Approved as amended 

**** No action necessary 

All others approved 

 


